
 
 

 
IT Responsible Use Agreement (RUA) 

Younger Children EYFS / KS1 
 
For your child to be able to use the technology at Grouville School they must follow these 
rules at all times-this is to make sure they are safe. Following the rules below will enable 
your child to become a responsible, knowledgeable and safe user of technology.  
 
Please read these rules with your child carefully and keep them safe for future reference. 
Please cut off and return the slip at the bottom of the page to the school office.  
 

This is how we stay safe when we use technology 

 I will ask a teacher or suitable adult if I want to use 
school technology (computers, iPads or robotics).  

 I will only access activities/apps that a teacher or suitable 
adult has allowed me to use. 

 I will take care of the computer and other equipment. I 
will hold iPads carefully and put them back correctly. 

 I will ask my teacher for help if I am not sure what to do, 
or if I think I have done something wrong. 

 I will tell my teacher if I see something that upsets me on 
the screen.  

 I know not to talk to strangers online especially as some 
games and online services can have chat options. 

 I will keep my passwords safe. I will always ask an adult 
if I am not sure what to do if I forget this. 

 I will always be kind when using technology. 

I know that if I break the rules I might not be allowed to use the school technology until I 
prove that I can be a responsible user. 
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I have discussed the Responsible Use Agreement with my child. My child understands the 
rules and agrees to the follow them carefully. 
 

Name of child:       Year Group:   

Parent’s/Carer’s signature:     Date: 


